
SAVE THE DATE
2021 Virtual Higher Education Day at the State Capitol

Tuesday, February 16, 2021

In an effort to continue mitigating the spread of COVID-19, this year’s Higher Education Day 
at the State Capitol will be held as a “virtual day of action.”

In lieu of in-person office visits and a formal program at the State Capitol, public colleges 
and universities in your legislative district will sponsor a variety of virtual activities on 
Feb. 16 to allow you to safely engage with campus students, faculty and staff as they 

demonstrate the value of our state system of higher education to Oklahoma’s current and 
future workforce development and economic growth.

More information regarding 2021 Virtual Higher Education Day at the State Capitol will be 
available from colleges and universities in your legislative district as the event nears. If 
you have questions, please contact LeeAnna McNally, Vice Chancellor for Governmental 

Relations, at lmcnally@osrhe.edu or 405.301.0332. 
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